
Fort St John B.C. 

April 13th, 2021 

 

Peace River Regional District: re Grants in Aid 

I am writing on behalf of the North Peace Fall Fair Society, requesting permission for us to build an 

addition to the Kelly building on the fair grounds. We have found that if we built an addition it could 

make our premises more usable. 

We have a quote from Goodon Industries, the company that built the original building, for $28,900.00 

plus taxes. 

We also know that we would require permits, and hope the PRRD can help us with that. 

We have a sketch attached and a phased plan of construction. 

2021 – the shell of the building will go up, and hopefully the gravel inside which is required for the floor. 

2022 – Install plumbing necessities and pour cement and hopefully start interior construction 

2023- hope to purchase new or good used grill, fridge, washing station, etc. 

Of course all this depends on covid and funding. And volunteers. 

Thank you very much. 

Sincerely 

 

Bruce D. Christensen 

President 

 


